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CMMC EXHIBITS OPEN

 Dear Members and Friends:
The Chatham Marconi Maritime Center  opened its doors to the public on August  1,  2010 with a
ribbon cutting ceremony. As you know, we have been working towards this day for eight years and
have many people to thank, especially you, our members, who have supported us over the years with
your memberships and donations to the Capital Fund and the 2010 Annual Fund. Our opening could
not have occurred without your help. Thank you!

The success of our opening has exceeded my expectations. Over 1,000 people visited the Center
during  the  first  two  weeks  we  were  open.  Their  response  to  our  questionnaire  has  been
overwhelmingly favorable. In my conversations with visitors I have heard: "very professional exhibit;"
and "I have to leave now, but I'm coming back and bringing my friends" repeated many times over. If
you haven't had a chance to visit the Center yet, I hope you will before we close for the season on
September 5. Admission is free!

Again, thank you all for your support, and we look forward to welcoming you to preview the new
CMMC Exhibition.

President
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Chatham Radio WCC:
The Untold Story to view
a 3-minute preview of the
award winning film
produced by the CMMC
and narrated by the late
Walter Cronkite.
Read Tim Woods memorial
article in the Cape Cod
Chronicle.

We ask that you JOIN US
in contributing to our
Annual Appeal for 2010. It
will be essential in order
to complete exhibits and
carry out education
program.
 

TWINS VISIT NEW CMMC EXHIBITION
 
Nancy Lyons brought her twin daughters to the August preview
exhibition after seeing their picture on the CMMC advertising poster. 
Alyssa and Kaitlyn, who are entering the 3rd grade at Chatham
Elementary School this year, listen to Lewis Masson explain the
landmarks on the diorama of the Marconi/RCA Wireless Station where
he worked for 35 years.

Nancy Lyons, Lewis Masson, twins Alyssa and
Kaitlyn

Since their dad, Marc, is  First Engineer on the ship Maersk Wisconsin,
the girls have a special interest in maritime communications. The twins
and area students will have other opportunities to learn about wireless
technology  because  CMMC is  working  with Cape  Schools  as  they
explore Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math programs in their
new science curriculum.



View from Ryder's Cover of
Chatham Marconi Maritime Center

and antenna tower with two
Osprey fledglings on nest. 

The CMMC is a 501(C) (3)
organization approved by
the IRS. 
Leonard Magnusson,
Treasurer

Don't miss an update!
 

 

Keep posted to our
website and sign up for
email notices of when
The Chatham Marconi
Maritime Center will
open once again.
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